CENTRAL MISSOURI STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE WARRENSBURG

MO.

April 12, 1939

Mr. Forrest C. Allen Basketball Coach Kansas University Lawerence, Kansas

Dear Fog:

I spoke to you at the Chicago convention in regard to playing us a game of basketball next season, during which time we might dedicate our new gymnasium.

Would it be possible for us to play the game on December 8th or 9th? I would like to hear from you regarding this matter, at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Tom Scott

Basketball Coach

TS:MS